
Pilon, Janet

Subject: FW: Hey Brenda!

From: Johnson, Brenda
Sent: September-05-17 10:02 AM
To: Daryl & Erin Gair
Cc: Dinney, Kathy; Demik, Kristen; Bedioui, Ida
Subject: Re: Hey Brenda!

Thanks Daryl and Erin

I have copied Ida Bedioui on this reply for the public record

Just to let you know, it is before planning committee today and I'm speaking against it

Sent from my BlackBerry   the most secure mobile device   via the Bell Network

From: darylgair
Sent: September 5, 2017 9:59 AM
To: BrendaJohnson@hamilton.ca
Subject: Re: Hey Brenda!

No problem Kathy.

Daryl  nd Eri  Gair
73 Don ld bell drive
Binbrook, Ontario
LORICO

Sent from my iPhone

> On Sep 5, 2017, at 09:55, Johnson, Brenda <Brenda.Joh son@.hamilton.ca> wrote:
>
> Thank you very much for letting me know,
> If you don't mind, can you please email me again including your address with the email and I will forward it to our clerks
department so that your comments can be noted in the records.
>
> Thanks
>
> Kathy Dinney,
> Executive Assistant to Councillor Brenda Johnson, Ward 11
> Serving Glanbrook, Rural Upper Stoney Creek & Winona
> Phone 905-546-4678, Fax. 905-546-2535
> Web www.brendaiohnson.ca
>
> The lobbying of members of the City of H milton's Mayor, Council and Senior Management Team are subject to the City's
Lobbyist Registry By-law. It's the responsibility of lobbyists to register their lobbying activity. For more information about the
Lobbyist Registry please visit www.hamilton.ca/lobbvistregistrv.
>
>
>
>
>
> Original Message 
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> From: Daryl Gair
> Sent: September-05-17 9:53 AM
> To: Johnson, Brenda
> Subject: Hey Brenda!
>
> Hope you had a great summer and you guys were able to get some vacation time.
> I just read losani now wants to put 2-4 storey buildings on 56 south of Viking... I am opposed to anything over 3 storeys up in
Binbrook regardless of location.
>
> Thanks for all your hard work.
>
> Daryl and Erin Gair
>
> Sent fro  my iPhone
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